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	On behalf of TESL London, I am pleased to invite you to our fifth annual Wine and Cheese Event, which is going to be held on Wednesday, September 29th at the Highland Country Club. We have a number of events occurring during the late afternoon and evening, and we hope you are able to join us.

The details for Wednesday, September 29th are:

3:30 to 4:30     Drop off used books 

Clean off your shelves at home and at school.  TESL London is looking for contributions of books, magazines or other materials. These items do not have to be ESL related, but ESL is what the majority of TESL London members are requesting.
4:30 to 5:00     Early-Bird Sale of Used Books (Contributions of books, magazines and other materials are greatly appreciated)

All donations from the book sale are going to a London charity.

5:00 to 5:15     Greetings and Announcements from TESL London President

5:15 to 6:00     Wine and Cheese Social
Join us for a glass of wine and nutritious bites. Come and share your teaching ideas with old and new friends alike. Coffee, tea and juice will be available as well.
6:00 to 6:30     Guest Speakers: 

Fadela Ahmed of Library Settlement Partnership (LSP) and,
A representative from Settlement Workers in Schools (SWIS)
6:30 to 8:00     Socializing / door prizes / book sale 
Place

The Highland Country Club is located at 1922 Highland Heights (turn south off Commissioners just west of Ridout before Wortley). There is a dress code at the club, so please, NO denim to be worn (including denim skirts or shirts) and no hats (religious headwear excluded).

The event is FREE, but you are required to RSVP as soon as possible or no later than Monday, Sept. 20th. The credit of PD hours is dependent on both your RSVP and your attendance at the event. To reply, please send an email with your intention to attend (or with any questions you may have) to Heidi McColl at tesllondon@tesllondon.org.  

We look forward to starting the school year with you there.

Sincerely,

Heidi McColl
TESL London


